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Hi Kayla and Alyssa,
I would like to attend the Council’s meeting on Oct 5th if possible. 
If you send me the link with the time information that would be wonderful. 
I have a work commitment until 6:30, so I am hoping I could join after that. (Unfortunately I am unable to
change this.)

It was my understanding that: 
1) the province had designated our county as a growth area
2) the county was still working on solutions for services to meet current and future needs
3) the county was still determining whether future growth should / could be distributed throughout the
county vs. concentrated in the Paris area.

If the Municipal Comprehensive Review covers #3 and is complete, please advise if this is public information
and where I might find it.  The pandemic has put a wrench in keeping up to date on these things.

If I understand the definition of Surplus Residential Lands and Excess Lands Policy correctly then I am
reassured to hear that Planning Staff are taking current constraints into consideration and hopefully holding
off any further development in this area until such time as it is necessary and in the best interests of the
local communities.  To be clear, when I say local communities I am referring to the people who currently
live here and not corporations who buy up land for future development and profits.  I can barely recognize
where I live anymore with all of the development along Rest Acres and would certainly appreciate any bit of
a “lull” … 2051 would be fantastic and definitely receive my support, if that is even feasible.  (If this is just a
dream or misunderstanding, and not even a remote possibility then I perhaps need further clarification.) 

I do realize that I am just one resident. The development in this area has been fast and furious. 
The more information I have, the better I can plan for my own personal situation the best way possible
(even if I don’t like it).
Thank you again. 

Nancy Dolson
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